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Dear Parents 

 

I am writing to inform you that on Monday 17 September we have an Open Evening for prospective new 

pupils and their parents.  To enable the school to prepare exhibitions and displays, there will be no lessons 

on Monday afternoon.  Leave of absence will be from 1.30pm.  Some of the school buses will leave at 

1.50pm (departure details will be available via school comms at the start of next term).  A snack service will 

be available in the Dining Hall until 2pm. 

 

If pupils are staying at school in order to assist in departmental displays, then they can do private study in 

the Dining Hall. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

A R Wallace 

Deputy Headmaster 
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